
Campus Visits 
A campus visit, although not required, is strongly recommended. The Office of Admissions is located at 432 East Main 
Street, near the main entrance to the campus, and offers daily visit opportunities. A visit can be scheduled online at 
gogc.me/visit. Feel free to call 502-863-8009 or to contact Admissions via email (admissions@georgetowncollege.edu) with 
any questions you may have. 
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